
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Peter Puglese [ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org] 
10/31/2018 2:36:55 PM 
Netai Basu [N.Basu@fehrandpeers.com] 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Louis A. Atwell [latwell@cityofinglewood.org]; Christina Erwin 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Mike Samuelson 
[M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com]; Tom Gaul [T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com] 

RE: Murphy's Bowl: Request for Attendance Data/Estimates for Forum Events (ref. 3002) 

I do have that information. Let me know which dates/shows you need. 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

From: Netai Basu 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 11:11 AM 
To: Peter Puglese 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox; Louis A. Atwell; cerwin@esassoc.com; Mike Samuelson; Tom Gaul 
Subject: Murphy's Bowl: Request for Attendance Data/Estimates for Forum Events (ref. 3002) 

Peter-

We may be collecting some additional traffic counts this coming Friday and Saturday. When the counts are taken, it will 
be helpful to us to have the estimated attendance at the Forum. The Forum's website shows that there's no event 
planned for Saturday, 11/3, but that Ozuna will be performing there on Friday, 11/2. We'll be in touch with any specific 
dates once confirmed, but I'm mentioning this now since you'd indicated in the past that you may be able to get 
attendance data/estimates. 

-Netai Basu, AICP CTP 
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